Weekly Message from North Canaan Elementary School
Friday, May 21, 2021

Click on the blue underlined links.

Hello, Families!

NCES Family Check-In: We now have four weeks to the school year. Is there anything we can do
to help support you or your family as we conclude the year? Click the link for a very quick check-in.

COVID-19 Vaccine Clinic at the Town Hall: Once again the town is hosting a COVID-19 vaccine clinic.
Registration is not necessary for the clinic at the Town Hall parking lot next tomorrow from
10 am-4 pm. Again, all walk-ins are welcomed. This clinic is for residents of the northwest corner of the
state. Both Pfizer and J&J are being offered. The second shot for the Pfizer vaccine is scheduled for June
19th. Children 12-15 years old may be vaccinated (Pfizer only) if accompanied by a parent.

Hartford HealthCare is also holding a series of vaccine clinics in Torrington: School Vaccination
Clinics. The following consent form will need to be signed for your child to be vaccinated: Hartford

HealthCare Vaccine Consent - English OR Hartford HealthCare Vaccine Consent - Spanish.

Lunch Menu Changes: Please note the following changes for next week.
e Lunch for Monday, May 24th will be Popcorn Chicken or Tuna Sandwich, and Thursday, May 27th
will be Chicken Tenders or Turkey and Cheese Sandwich. (Monday and Thursday lunch choices are

reversed.)
e Lunch for Tuesday, May 25th will be a choice of a Chicken Taco with fixings or a Turkey and Cheese

Sandwich.

Greetings from the NCES Library and Mrs. Erickson: June 1st will be the last day to borrow books
from the library for this school year. We will send home reminders by June 8th for any overdue books.
Over the summer, we will be sharing our Newbery book collection with the Douglas Library, so be sure to

visit the public library for some great summer reading!

You can always reach me at aroy@nceschool.org or (860) 824-5149.

Stay Safe and Well,
Dr. Roy
Principal


https://forms.gle/jJN4jyr7xgZvDHAg7
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1R_XidI0usv4zi0VYg2KOEVsatsaRto5Q/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1R_XidI0usv4zi0VYg2KOEVsatsaRto5Q/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1GBa-Jh4ZuRe7LxINs261F2xpzeoRbPhq/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1GBa-Jh4ZuRe7LxINs261F2xpzeoRbPhq/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1d1l56HPjaiUhKVYNEC6XUZj54p7kIJ5U/view?usp=sharing
mailto:aroy@nceschool.org

